
Professor Tim Colmer, Acting Pro Vice-Chancellor (Research),  
The University of Western Australia, Visits Nagoya　

　Professor Tim Colmer, Acting Pro 
Vice-Chancellor and Plant Biologist, 
The University of Western Australia 
(UWA), Perth, Australia visited Nagoya 
University this week. 

   Graduate School of Bioagricultural 
Sciences started the Joint PhD 
Program with UWA Faculty of Science 
in April 2019. So, he invested the time 
needed for consultation of the 
participating students in the program 
and their supervisors, as well as 
meetings with parties concerned in 
collaboration research, not only plant 
biology also other fields, and inter-
university relation this time.

　In particular, this visit became a good booster for the participators in the Joint 
PhD Program of which enrollment this year is four. 




